This month's Birthdays!

5th John M 7th June P



June NEWSLETTER 2020



The Coronavirus has restricted certain things, including visits from friends and family members.

The residents and staff chose to show their appreciation to visiting medical professionals and delivery drivers.

Although it doesn't make up for face to face conversations, the residents who have used skype to speak to friends and family have largely enjoyed the experience of being able to see and speak to loved ones.

Thank you to all family members for their patience in this time.



Amazing day celebrating amazing people! Lots of music and laughter around the house. A very busy day with the Red Arrows fly over, live music and lots of yummy food! Happy 75th VE Day from Oxendon House!





Throughout the month the residents enjoyed lots of different activities.
Baking definitely gets thumbs up!

A massive
THANK YOU to
Jack who came
and played for
the residents at
the weekend!
The residents
and staff loved it.





Coming up in July newsletter.





